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Next half term, we will be starting to work on our end of year 

production, A Series of Unfortunate Events. 

We would like you to complete some creative work to help us prepare for 

this. 

You could: 

 Design a costume for one of the main characters 

 Design a set for one of the key moments 

 Create a poster to advertise the production 

 

This could be sketched with a pencil or you could decide to use paints, 

pencil crayons or even create a collage using different materials. 

 

 

Please return your holiday project to your teacher on Monday 3rd June 

2019. 


